
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Ski  Run  Marina  in  South  Lake  Tahoe  is
hosting a Winter Celebration Feb. 25 from 10am
to 5pm.

•  As  of  Feb.  14,  El  Dorado  County  Board  of  Supervisors
meetings are online.

• South Lake Tahoe based First Track Productions produced this
video for LTVA of the Riglet Park at Sierra-at-Tahoe. If you
need  more  more  info,  Lake  Tahoe  News  wrote  about  this
snowboard  training  facility  for  little  ones  on  Feb.  5.

• All in One Auto, a towing company in Ukiah, is planning to
open a second location in South Lake Tahoe.

• Here is the Sierra roadwork schedule for Caltrans for next
week.
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